
From: Stephen Novosad <snovosad@nordiqcanada.ca> 
Date: Thursday, November 17, 2022 at 11:05 AM 
To: Stephen Novosad <snovosad@nordiqcanada.ca> 
Subject: Nordiq Canada 2022-2023 Coaching License - Safe Sport Update 
  

Greetings coaches, 
  

Promoting and ensuring Safety in Sport is a cornerstone to the coaching practice in 
Canada. As such the National Sport Organization, along with our PTSO divisional 
partners, are continuously implementing measure that will contribute to cultural shifts 
that support furthering safe and ethical sport. 
  

You are receiving this message as notification of changes to the 2022-2023 coaching 
license requirements since you registered for the current sport year. 
  

All active coaches must now complete the Coaches Association of Canada's Safe 
Sport (~ 90 minutes) and Understanding the Rule of Two (~ 20 minutes) e-learning 
modules. These free modules are available in The Locker.  We would ask that you 
check your personal information in the locker and proceed as necessary. 
  

The expectation is all coaching license holders be in compliance by January 1st 2023. 
  

Thank you for your efforts to make cross country skiing a safe sport for all participants. 
  
Stephen Novosad 
Gérant du développement des entraîneurs 
Coach development Manager 
Nordiq Canada 
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